

## November 4, 2016

Dr. Bruce Gearing, Drippings Springs I.S.D. Superintendent
Carrie Fontana Kroll, Drippings Springs I.S.D. Board President
Barbara Stroud, Drippings Springs I.S.D. Board Vice President
Shelly Reeves, Drippings Springs I.S.D. Board Secretary
Shannon O'Connor, Drippings Springs I.S.D. Board Member
Mary Jane Hetrick, Drippings Springs I.S.D. Board Member
Jon Thompson, Drippings Springs I.S.D. Board Member
Ron Jones, Drippings Springs I.S.D. Board Member
Sheila Lamb, Drippings Springs I.S.D. Executive Administrative Assistant
DSISD Central Administration
Attn: Open Records Request
P.O. Box 479
Drippings Springs, Texas 78620

Dear Dripping Springs I.S.D. Superintendent, Board of Trustees and Staff:

Pursuant to the Texas Public Information Act, Section 552.001 *et seq.* of the Texas Government Code, and on behalf of Texas Values and Dripping Springs I.S.D. parents (Ben & Nikki Kelton, Kitten Franks, Steve & Carol Bethea, Blake & Erin Stotler, Vinn & Cassandra Adams), I request access to and copies of any and all communications, including e-mails, letters, and any other written correspondence between you and/or your staff, and/or any school district offices, and/or school district staff and/or any outside organization during the time period of January 1, 2016 – Nov. 4, 2016 pertaining to the following information:

- \* Any policies, procedures or guidelines adopted by your office regarding showers, locker rooms, changing rooms, Title IX, bathrooms or restrooms;
- \* All records constituting or giving evidence of communications sent or received by any officer, employee or agent of your office on any device, public or private, and on any account, public or private, regarding policies, procedures and guidelines relating to showers, locker rooms, changing rooms, Title IX, bathrooms or restrooms; and
- \* All records constituting or giving evidence of communications sent or received by any officer, employee or agent of your office on any device, public or private, and on any account, public or private, containing any of the following terms "restroom," "rest room," "bathroom," "bath room," "locker room," lockerroom," "shower," "toilet," "boy's room," men's room," girl's room," "ladies room," "changing room," "transgender," "transsexual," "bisexual," "Title IX," or "gender identity."



If you do not maintain any relevant records, please let me know who does and include the proper custodian's name and address.

Responsive records may be sent to me at this email address (jsaenz@txvalues.org), or may be mailed to me at 900 Congress, Suite 220, Austin, Texas, 78701. These records are not being sought for commercial purposes and their disclosure is in the public interest. Accordingly, I request a waiver of all fees associated with this request. If any fee exceeds \$40.00, please send me a written estimate of costs in advance.

If you choose to deny this request, please provide a written explanation for the denial including the specific statutory exemption(s) upon which you rely. Additionally, please provide all segregable portions of otherwise exempt material.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Jonathan M. Saenz, Esq. President, Texas Values